
Hill, James J.-Address January 20, 1902 

G. S. Barnes to J. J. Hill. 

"I want to say to you that your talk to 
the people in the opera house [Fargo] was 
highly appreciated by one and all. I was 
very much gratified to have you go over the 
ground so thoroughly as you did as regards 
farming and the position taken by you in 
the emerging of the three railroads." 
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